
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees 
From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning 
Date: 11/17/2022 
Re: KHS Civic Engagement Class 
 
Two students from the KHS Civic Engagement class, Audrey & McKenna, took on a 
food and hygiene drive for the Little Free Pantry as their project. The students were 
wildly successful in their collection and the Kaukauna community was exceedingly 
generous with their donations. 
 
The students created a website and flyer for the event. Over the course of three 
days, they collected from all over Kaukauna. After, they checked dates and sorted all 
of the food for us and boxed it all up.  
 
On 11/17 the Mayor, Street Superintendent Van Gompel and some of the DPW staff 
members brought trucks to the high school to help bring the items over to the 
library. The students then came here to help unload all three vehicles.  
 
It was a very exciting day and the Little Free Pantry will be well stocked for months 
now. We extend our gratitude to Audrey, McKenna, instructors Mr. Roehrig and Mr. 
Lee, and all the students that helped sort and carry boxes.   
  


